Letters to the Editor

Santa writes to grade 3 students

Dear Grade 3 students from M.Z. Bennett Public School.

It was great to hear from a whole class of Santa lovers. The printing and pictures were splendld.

There are a lot of Rudolph fans in your class. He is very popular at the North Pole too, especially on foggy Christmas Eves. Rudolph works hard to stay in good health this time of year. If he has a cold his nose doesn't shine as bright.

But in the summer time he relaxes like the rest of us. The summer is very short at the North Pole. It is a time to vacation, but we also work part of it. We have to choose which toys to build. That means designing new ones and finding out from you which ones are most popular. When I am checking to see who has been bad or good I also check which toys have been good for

Don't wait up for me Christmas Eve. I know many of you would like to meet me, but if I met you all I would never get all my work done. Merry Christmast

Love Sants

Sing with us

Dear Sir. Credit Valley Sweet Adelines would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New

Is January, 1986 your time for finding something new and exciting to do? We will be resuming rehearsals Jan. 8 at Centennial Recreation Centre, Mary St., Brampton. Come perform and learn with us.

Mrs. Jerl MacArthur

Santa calls 190 in town

Dear Sir.

This year was the first year Halton Hills took part in the "Calls from Santa Program". Five schools participated and over 190 children were contacted. Next year Santa is hoping to reach more children by telephone.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank John Gray, of the Georgetown Optimist Club and his fellow Optimist members for assisting Santa with his calls and your reporters for the coverage they provided for this successful program.

Santa says thank you to all and to all a Merry Christmas!

Yours truly, Debbie Powell, Recreation and Parks Department

New assistant chief

With the departure of children's librarian and assistant chief librarian Joy Showell, Walter Lewis has been named assistant chief librarianadult services by the Halton Hills Library Board, effective Jan. 2, 1986.

Jane McQuarrie has replaced Mrs. Showell as head of children's services and branch co-ordinator.

Share your time.

During the holiday season many people may forget that others are still in need of help. The following are in need of volunteer help. Puppeteers are needed to handle puppets that are 2-3 feet tall. Training is provided.

A chairman is needed to lead and

co-ordinate a campaign that is under way. Porters are required to help patients get from the wards to physiotherapy. Call. 877-3219 for information on many more volunteer positions. The Halton Volunteer Bureau would like to wish you all a



FASHIONS Downtown

Georgetown

877-2981



MAKE THE MOST OF YOUR PARTY WITH THEIR FAVOURITE TREATS, ALL PRICED TO PLEASE.

SALTED DRY ROASTED **PEANUTS**

PRETZEL **TWISTS** Reg. \$1.39

SALTED **CASHEW** PIECES Reg. \$3.69 lb.

10 MOUNTAINVIEW RD. S., GEORGETOWN

877-5570 EXPRYDATE DECEMBER THE **OPEN SUNDAYS 11-4**

877-5570



Councillors receive assignments for '86 were appointed to the Development

Council made appointments to a number of committees recently.

Couns. Marilyn Serjeantson and Gerald Rennie were appointed to the

ActiVan Advisory Committee. Coun. Rick Bonnette and Mayor Russ Miller were appointed to the Acton Urban Boundary Implementation Study Committee.

Coun. Rennie was appointed to the Acton Business Improvement Area while Couns. John McDonald and Pam Johnston were appointed to the Georgetown Business Improvement Area. These appointments are for three years.

Coun. Pam Sheldon remains on

Committee and Coun. Lillas Bowman was appointed to the newly established Arts Council Policy Committee.

Coun. Peter Norton kept his membership on the Ballinafad Community Hall Board.

The town's budget committee is to be chaired by Coun. John McDonald, with all council members to sit on it rather than just five as was the case previously.

Couns. Betty Fisher and Norman Elliott were appointed to the Community School Administration Committee.

Four councillors - Couns. Fisher,

There were also four councillors appointed to the Elderly Review Study Committee: Couns. McDonald, Bowman, Hewitt, and Rennie.

Review Committee.

Appointed to the Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital Board were Couns. Johnston and Al Cook. Coun. Bonnette is being recommended as a regional appointee to this board. Coun. Elliott was appointed to the Halton Hills Library Board for a three year term.

Coun. Bowman was appointed for a two-year term with the North Halton Social Planning Council.

Four members of council were

With Joy in our hearts, let us light

up the world with the strength of our

kindness, love and caring.

FROM THE MANAGEMENT AND STAFF

W.T. MOORE

MASONRY

877-6461

appointed to the Honor and Recognition Awards Committee: Couns. Bonnette, Sheldon, Fisher and Serjeantson.

Appointed to the Citizens Appointments Interviewing Committee were: Couns. Norton, Rennie, Johnston and Cook.

Coun. McDonald and Mayor Russ Miller will be sitting on the Liaison Committee with the Highland Games Association.

Seven councillors are sitting on the Municipally Owned Property Committee: Couns. Sheldon, Bowman, Fisher, Elliott, Cook, Bonnette and Mayor Miller.







GREETINGS

We wish all our family friends and customers a blessed Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

OTTEN-OTTEN CONSTRUCTION LTD. **R.R.1 GEORGETOWN**

FRITS & ROELIE CLARENCE & DIANA MARTIN & HEATHER ALBERT & LISA

877-4862

